

Premier of Ontario Premier ministre de l'Ontario

Legislative Building Queen's Park Toronto, Ontario M7A 1A1 Édifice de l'Assemblée législative Queen's Park Toronto (Ontario) M7A 1A1

October 3, 2018

Ms. Stephanie Paparella Legislative Coordinator Office of the City Clerk City of Hamilton 71 Main Street West, 1st Floor Hamilton, Ontario L8P 4Y5

Dear Ms. Paparella:

Thank you for your letter about council's resolutions dealing with outstanding matters affecting the City of Hamilton. I appreciate hearing council's views on these issues.

Council can be assured that our government looks forward to working with the City as we continue our ongoing efforts to improve quality of life in Hamilton, and in communities across Ontario.

Thanks again for the information.

Sincerely,

Doug Ford Premier